Florida Department of
Environmental Protection

South District
P.O. Box 2549
Fort Myers, FL 33902-2549

October 14, 2009
tqc‘UL’{?*
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL i%ma"

Garden Street Iron & Metal, Inc. of S.W. Florida
c¢/o Rob Weber, President

(E-mail: junkitrob@aol.com)

3350 Metro Parkway

Fort Myers, FL 33916

Re: Lee County - WT
Garden Street Iron & Metal
(Waste Tire Processing Center)
Application No. 0296251-001-WT/02
WACS ID No. 98386
Closure Cost Estimate

Dear Mr. Weber:

Charlie Crist
Governor

Jeff Kottkamp
Lt. Governor

Michael W. Sole
Secretary

The Department hereby approves the closure cost estimate dated September 7,
2009 submitted by Keene Engineering, Inc. and received September 8, 2009 as a part of
the application for Permit for the subject facility. A copy of the approved cost estimate

is attached for your records.

Please submit financial assurance instrument corresponding to the approved

closure cost estimate to:

Solid Waste Financial Coordinator
Attn: Tor Bejnar
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Road, MS 4565
Tallahassee, FL. 32399-2400

“More Protection, Less Process”
www.dep.state.fl.us
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Should you need further information, please call Ghous Minhaj at (239) 332-6975,
extension 185.

Sincerely,

for
Charles Emery III
Environmental Administrator
Attachment
CE/GAM/rcd

cC: William T. Keene, P.E. (E-mail: Tim@KeeneFL.com)
Tor Bejnar (w/ attachment)
Bill Krumbholz, FDEP Fort Myers
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